
Community Conservation Walk Wins IASWCD District Showcase Award 

(following is an excerpt from the IASWCD Conservation Update: 7/18-8/1/2012) 

 

A Report from the Executive Director 

Congratulations, District Showcase Winners! 

Congratulations to Clark, LaPorte, and Vermillion County Districts for their outstanding District 

Showcase applications and accomplishments.  IASWCD and agency partner staff will visit the 

Districts to learn more about their winning projects this fall.  Also, award winners receive one 

complimentary registration apiece to the 2013 Annual Conference for Indiana SWCDs, an 

exhibition table at Conference to set up a display and materials to showcase their projects, and 

special recognition at the Conference’s Awards Banquet. 

 


